
2/4/2023 
 
Jill O’Connor 
Overland Park, Ks 
 
Chair Tyson and Committee Members, 
 
I am a proponent of SB 128; the families who believe the public schools are failing their children 
should receive support through this tax credit.   
 
Is it possible to eliminate school taxes for all parents/residents not using public schools? 
 
The reality is that many families are choosing to leave public schools for different reasons. They should 
not have to pay for a government system they do not use; they should get this tax credit. 
 
Please pass SB 128. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Most sincerely, 
 
Jill O’Connor 
Overland Park, Kansas 
joconnor@pcpartners.net 


